
Public Presentation in St Mellion 

Safe Passageway  
for cyclists and pedestrians  

between Callington and Saltash 

Monday 20th November 2017 
630pm to 730pm 
kindly hosted by 

St Mellion International Resort 
PL12 6SD 

Cornwall Council has completed a feasibility 
study that considers options for improving the 
route for cyclists and pedestrians between 
Callington and Saltash. Members of the public 
are invited to attend a presentation of key 
outcomes and recommendations from the report. 
There will also be an opportunity for the public to 
make comments and suggestions about the 
potential scheme. 

For further information, please contact St Mellion 
P a r i s h C l e r k o n 0 7 5 3 9 4 8 0 3 1 0 o r 
clerk@stmellion-pc.gov.uk 
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